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2020 Compost Program  

TransAqua’s Compost Program continues to be successful with the help of local citizens, 
municipalities and charities.  We are pleased to provide compost as part of our 
commitment to the community towards environmental sustainability. 
 

TransAqua’s Compost toilets Update 

TransAqua is working diligently with the City of Moncton, City of Dieppe and Town of 

Riverview to coordinate the opening of strategic outdoor washroom facilities along the 

Riverfront Trail. TransAqua is working to secure a supply of disinfectant and a secure 

storage method prior to opening our compost toilets. TransAqua is expecting to open the 

compost toilets near the Skate Park in Moncton and near the Gunningsville Bridge 

playground in Riverview as soon as possible. Please sign up to receive new information 

and updates at www.transaqua.ca 

let us know how we are doing by sending your questions to us at 

information@transaqua.ca. 

 

TransAqua unveiled its new Public 

Information Booth and our new 

contest at the February 19, 2020 

Moncton Wildcats game. A lot of 

spectators dropped by the booth 

and answered three skill testing 

questions entering a ballot to win 

their 2020 Water and Sewer Bill up 

to $1,000. The Draw will take place 

the third week of December right 

before the holidays! Ratepayers 

can enter online at 

www.transaqua.ca or at our 

Administration Building located at 

355 Hillsborough Road in 

Riverview. We hope to see you at 

popular public events when 

possible once the new normal has 

been established. The 3 hot topics 

for 2020 are “Grease – keep it out 

of our sewers”, “Household wipes, 

why you should not flush “flushable 

wipes” and “Garburators, there’s a 

better way”. Grease, flushable 

wipes and food in the sewer 

system can negatively impact the 

new biological process that will be 

commissioned later in 2020. 

Please do your part to help 

TransAqua! 
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Upgrade and Modernization  
Project Update 

 
The WWTF Upgrade and Modernization Project is progressing. The Mechanical and 

Electrical work for the Secondary Clarifiers, Blower Building and Bioreactor is underway. 

22 of 36 Bioreactor walls are complete. Our goal is to commission the east half of the 

Bioreactor in September to ensure the federal effluent regulations can be met by the end 

of December 2020. The Project can be seen using our web camera at www.transaqua.ca. 
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Mise à jour sur le projet de 
modernisation 

Win your 
2020 Water 
and Sewer 
Bill up to 
$1,000 

  TransAqua unveiled its new Public 

Information Booth and our new 

contest at the February 19, 2020 

Moncton Wildcats game. A lot of 

spectators dropped by the booth 

and answered three skill testing 

questions entering a ballot to win 

their 2020 Water and Sewer Bill up 

to $1,000. The Draw will take place 

the third week of December right 

before the holidays! Ratepayers 

can enter online at 

www.transaqua.ca or at our 

Administration Building located at 

355 Hillsborough Road in 

Riverview. We hope to see you at 

popular public events when 

possible once the new normal has 

been established. The 3 hot topics 

for 2020 are “Grease – keep it out 

of our sewers”, “Household wipes, 

why you should not flush “flushable 

wipes” and “Garburators, there’s a 

better way”. Grease, flushable 

wipes and food in the sewer 

system can negatively impact the 

new biological process that will be 

commissioned later in 2020. 

Please do your part to help 

TransAqua! 

 

The WWTF Upgrade and Modernization Project is progressing. The Mechanical and 

Electrical work for the Secondary Clarifiers, Blower Building and Bioreactor is underway. 

22 of 36 Bioreactor walls are complete. Our goal is to commission the east half of the 

Bioreactor in September to ensure the federal effluent regulations can be met by the end 

of December 2020. The Project can be seen using our web camera at www.transaqua.ca. 

         
 
 
 

Programme de compostage 2020  

Le programme de compostage de TransAqua continue de rencontrer un franc succès 
grâce à l’aide des habitants locaux, des municipalités et des œuvres de bienfaisance. 
Nous sommes ravis de proposer du compost dans le cadre de notre engagement auprès 
de la communauté pour un environnement plus durable. 
 

TransAqua’s Compost toilets Update 

TransAqua is working diligently with the City of Moncton, City of Dieppe and Town of 

Riverview to coordinate the opening of strategic outdoor washroom facilities along the 

Riverfront Trail. TransAqua is working to secure a supply of disinfectant and a secure 

storage method prior to opening our compost toilets. TransAqua is expecting to open the 

compost toilets near the Skate Park in Moncton and near the Gunningsville Bridge 

playground in Riverview as soon as possible. Please sign up to receive new information 

and updates at www.transaqua.ca 

let us know how we are doing by sending your questions to us at 

information@transaqua.ca. 

 


